


69th Independence Day was celebrated in Loyola College on August 15th. Prof. T. Eugine, Head of the
Department of Economics was the Guest of Honour. Prof. Jerald Inico, Deputy Dean of students
welcomed and Prof. Alex Parimalam, Dean of students thanked the gathering.



Prof. T. Eugine unfurled the tri-color flag and delivered the Independence Day speech

Rev . Dr. S. Lazar SJ greeted the gathering and honoured the guest



Sapling was planted by the guest of honour and
Rev. Dr. S. Lazar SJ, Secretary and Correspondent, Loyola College

All the students elected Union members were present in the function



Following the Independence Day celebration the union members
had a planning meeting facilitated by Dean and Deputy Dean of students


